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Year 3 Visit to Creswell Crags 

On Monday 23rd January, Year 3 embarked on a visit to Creswell Crags as part of their Stone Age 

History topic. During the day, the children entered a cave that was used during the Ice Age and put 

their survival skills to the test. This included making a den and “spear” throwing. As well as this, they 

created pieces of art that replicated that time in history.  

Strike Action - 1st of Feb 

Just a friendly reminder of the Parentmail we sent out on Tuesday. 

Only the following Classes will be open on Wednesday the 1st of Feb: 

1W 

1A 

2M 

2V 

6S 

School will only be open for the children in those classes. 

If we have contacted you, regarding a place due to critical worker or vulnerable status, then your 

child will be eligible to come in as well. If you have not received a phone call confirming your child's 

place on Wednesday, unfortunately we cannot accommodate them. 

Please remember there is no expectation that you are teaching your child during this strike day. 



 

Year 5 Assembly 

The Year 5's celebrated their topic of Anglo Saxons, singing song an, displaying and achievements all 

under the auspices of St Pauls letter to the Colossions -'You should always clothe yourself with 

kindness' 

It was wonderful to see the children so confident and insightful about their topic and performing. 

Absence Reporting 

Reporting your child’s absence to school due to illness 

  

This is a courtesy reminder that if your child is unable to attend school due to illness, we require you 

to inform the school office by no later than 9.00 a.m.  A message can be left on the dedicated pupil 

absence line (0115 914 7889, Option 1) or alternatively, you can speak directly to a member of staff 

in the school office by dialing the same telephone number and selecting Option 2.  Please state the 

reason for your child’s absence when reporting this to us. 

Disco 

Thank you, parents, for all your support with the PTA disco  

The children had a fantastic time dancing to the latest tunes and bangers from the past. 

They enjoyed sweets and pop and a good time was had by all. 

Thank you for all your donations which goes to support the school in various endeavours. 

Online Safety Tip 

Age Ratings 

Looking Ahead 

• 01.02.2023 - School open for 1W, 1A, 2M, 2V and 6S 

• 02.02.2023 - Music Evening 18:00 

• 03.02.2023 - Year 5 Visit to Space Centre 

• 07.02.2023 - Safer Internet Day 

• 10.02.2023 - INSET - School Closed 

https://stedmundcampionprimary-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/tsmith_st-edmundcampion_notts_sch_uk/Eah9v2sO-LxLre8KEc9josUBBdR_VYTY9TKEEwMzKk1OEA?e=VbIypx

